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Part of 

6th January 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

  

Anti-Bullying Ambassador Training – Wednesday 1st February 2023 

 

As you are aware, your child is a trained Anti-Bullying Ambassador for the school.  As part of this role, they have 

been invited to attend some additional training on Anti-Sexual Bullying which will take place on line on 

Wednesday 1st February 2023 from 1:15pm.  An adult from the school will attend the online training with them 

which will take place in school. The training is scheduled to finish at 3:30pm, so please be aware they may finish 

slightly later on this day.  As with the main ambassador training, this will be delivered in an age -appropriate 

way.  

 

If you consent to your child taking part in this additional training, please can you complete the form on 

ParentPay no later than Friday 27th January 2023. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mr Overton  

Assistant Head & Class 3 Teacher 

 

 


